
     

 

 
 

November 20, 2018 

 

Dear Friends of Saint Catherine Labouré, 

 

During this season of Thanksgiving, many of us take special time to count our blessings in a more 

purposeful way.  Here at Saint Catherine Labouré School, we have so much for which to be grateful…  

the incredible students entrusted to our care each day; our wonderful parents, guardians, 

grandparents and other special friends who are our partners in educating the whole child; our school 

leadership, faculty and staff who dedicate countless hours to our primary mission of creating a safe, 

nurturing Christ-centered environment in which all students can learn and grow.  Moreover, we are 

blessed – all of us – to be part of a community firmly rooted in faith!  What a great gift! 

 

We are deeply grateful for the gifts that our benefactors provide through a gift to our Fund for Saint 

Catherine Labouré – our annual fund.  Each gift allows us to bring our mission to life by TEACHING 

MINDS, FORMING HEARTS, and GROWING DISCIPLES.  Your generosity helps us to: 

 Provide student resources, programming and enrichment programs to maximize the learning 

environment for all students 

 Provide financial assistance to families who want a Catholic education but need some help to 

make it affordable 

 Ensure that our technology is up to date and supported 

 Support the daily operations of our school 

 

Last year we were able to raise more than $35,000 in support of our mission.  We ask you to 

prayerfully consider making a gift of $100 as we strive to raise $50,000.  Each gift helps to 

empower our students by giving them the foundation they need to reach their full academic, 

social and spiritual potential, and every gift matters!  Please join us in supporting the Fund. 

 

We have enclosed an envelope for your convenience, but we’re also pleased to offer you other 

options to make your giving easy and convenient!  We now offer online giving, as well as the option 

to set up monthly payments allowing you to spread your donation amount over several months.  

Please visit our school website: www.sclhbg.org/school to learn more about these options.   

 

As you and your family gather to give thanks, be assured that we are giving thanks for YOU!  May 

God bless you for all you do for us. 

 

Yours in Christ,             God’s Blessings,  

  

Very Reverend Neil S. Sullivan, VF           

 
P.S.  Gifts to The Fund for Saint Catherine Labouré are tax deductible.  Please consult your tax 

professional for more information.  
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